
The Elgin Stewardship Council would like to sincerely thank you for your  
gracious support in hosting the Fifth Annual Elgin Youth Hunting Day.  With 
great weather, good attendance, a perfect venue, and amazing support from  
various community partners, the event was a huge success.   
 
Your support enabled youth participants the ability to learn about wildlife conservation and 
management through a hunting experience, as well as to develop a better understanding of 
hunter safely, ethics and the camaraderie of a successful hunt.   
 
We look forward to partnering with you again next year for the 6th 
Annual Elgin Youth Hunting Day. 
 
Thank You, 
Sincerely 
 

 
Margaret Carroll &  Mark Emery 
Chair     Coordinator  
The Elgin Stewardship Council 

 


